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January 2021 Welcome to our May Newsletter! 
 
Love my bus 
Children in both classes recently 
enjoyed attending a presentation by 
Stacey from Love my bus. The children 
learned more about how bus travel can 
benefit wider society and our planet. 

 
John Muir Award 
The pupils in P5-7 have been working 
towards the John Muir Award. Mrs Irvine 
has worked with pupils on exploring and 
conserving the school grounds. The 
children have recently been building 
hedgehog homes!  

 
P7 Activities 
The P7s have enjoyed attending Ellon 
Academy for a Values Day as part of 
their transition. They have also recently 
been enjoying some activities days with 
Mrs Baillie and Mrs Dew.  

 
 
 
 
 

Gardening Award 
Congratulations to Mrs Dew and the 
Gardening group for achieving Level 1 in 
the Royal Horticultural Society School 
Gardening Awards. A lot of hard work 
has gone into this award! 

 
Bikeability 
Mrs Irvine and Mrs Baillie have been 
working with P7 to practise their newly 
acquired skills in bikeability training, 
following a recent training course. Well 
done to all those who took part! 

 
Health Group 
The school Health group have been 
working on organising a Health Week for 
all pupils in Tipperty School in June. 
Activities planned include a curling 
tournament, tennis, mindfulness and 
relaxation activities. The children look 
forward to updating you on Health Week 
in the next newsletter. 
 
Eco Group 
The school Eco group have been 
working this term on updating their Eco 

 



 
 

Code. The group have chosen an apple 
theme, inspired by the planting of the 
Red Devil apple tree at Tipperty School 
for the Jubilee. The new Eco Code is 
pictured below.  

 
SSPCA 
Both classes recently took part in an 
Animal Adventures workshop with the 
SSPCA. The children had the 
opportunity to think about animal 
emotions and the actions to take if they 
find an animal in distress.  

 
 
Red Nose Day 
The pupils were delighted to receive a 
donation of Red Nose Day merchandise 
from Sainsburys. Pictured are the 
children with some of the merchandise. 
Thank you to everyone at Sainsburys! 

 
 
Seesaw 
Tipperty School is pleased to once more 
be using the Seesaw app. This app 
gives pupils and teachers the chance to 
share learning with families. Please 

contact the School Office if you need a 
reminder of the joining instructions. 
Please note that the private messaging 
function is currently not in use, in 
accordance with Aberdeenshire 
guidelines recently received. 

 
Tipperty Parent Group Fundraiser 
Tipperty Parent Group is organising a 
Family Bingo Night at Tipperty School 
on Friday 17th June 2022. Eyes down at 
7pm. The Tipperty Parent Group will be 
in contact with more details. We look 
forward to seeing you all on the night! 
 
100 Club Winners-Congratulations! 

May  

£25 Mr Brian Bartlet  

£15 Mrs Dow 

£10 Mrs Yeoman 

Important Dates 

Tipperty Parent 
Group Meeting 

(Teams) 

Wednesday 15th 
June 6.30pm  

Tipperty Parent 
Group Family Bingo 

Night 

Friday 17th June, 
7pm 

Sports Day Wednesday 22nd 
June- PM- details 

to follow 

P7 Leavers 
Celebration and 

Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 29th 
June-PM- details 

to follow 

End of Term 4 Friday 1st July 
2022 

Please get in touch if you have queries 
about the content of this newsletter! 
 
Miss C Buchan, Head Teacher 


